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Notice of person's wish to be party to proceedings 
Section 274, Resource Management Act 1991 

To the Registrar 

Environment Court 

Christchurch 

 

The Guardians of the Sounds Inc [“Guardians”] wishes to be a party to the following 

proceedings: 

 

One Forty One ( Previously Nelson Forests) v Marlborough District Council – ENV- 2020 – 

CHC – 54 (concerning the proposed Marlborough Environment Plan (“MEP”). 

 

The Guardians is a person who made a submission about the subject matter of the 

proceedings. 

 

The Guardians is not a trade competitor for the purposes of section 308C or 308CA of the 

Resource Management Act 1991. 

 

The Guardians is interested in part of the proceedings. 

 

The part of the proceedings Guardians is interested in is set out in the appellants notice of 

appeal at section F (Parts of the decision appealed against) and labelled point 15.  

 

The Guardians is interested in the following particular issues raised by the appeal -–

Plantation Forest Harvesting – Coastal Environment Zone – Restricted Discretionary 

Activity.   

 

The Guardians opposes the relief sought because it will prevent acheivement of the objectives 

and policies of the New Zealand Coastal Policy Statement and thereby fails to support or 

encourage sustainable management of the Coastal Enviroment Zone.  

 

The Guardians agrees to participate in mediation or other alternative dispute resolution of the 

proceedings. 

 
 

Signature of person authorised to sign on behalf of person wishing to be a party 

Date: 8th June 2020 

http://www.legislation.govt.nz/regulation/public/2003/0153/latest/link.aspx?id=DLM237755#DLM237755
http://www.legislation.govt.nz/regulation/public/2003/0153/latest/link.aspx?id=DLM2421550#DLM2421550
http://www.legislation.govt.nz/regulation/public/2003/0153/latest/link.aspx?id=DLM5599500#DLM5599500


Address for service of person wishing to be a party: 

Guardians of the Sounds Inc 

4 Poynter Street, Blenheim 7201 

Telephone: 027 2007 441 

email:clarepinder@gmail.com 

Contact person: Clare Pinder 

 

 


